
 

 
9th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students 

  

I am writing to invite you to attend our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday, 

16th November from 17:00 to 19:00 hrs.  

 

We are delighted to be able to welcome you to the school to see the excellent 

provision we make for students in our Sixth Form.  Students regularly achieve results 

which put Liskeard School Sixth Form in the top 10% of progress measures nationally 

and I am enormously proud that every one of our school leavers last year achieved a 

place at university, an apprenticeship, or entered training and employment. 

  

We offer an excellent range of A Level subjects and a smaller number of vocational 

subjects and Sixth Formers benefit from a close knit, friendly school community. They 

receive excellent levels of teaching, pastoral care, advice and guidance. 

  

The evening will begin at 17:00 hrs in the New Hall with a presentation from me, from 

the Head of Sixth Form Nicky Hubartt and some current Sixth Form students. There will 

then be an opportunity to tour the school, meet the Sixth Form team and discuss the 

courses we offer with expert subject teachers and course leaders. 

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nicky Hubartt on 01579-

325733 or email nhubartt@liskeard.net or Aimee Glossop, Sixth Form Administrator, on 

01579-325734 or email aglossop@liskeard.net. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 
Dan Wendon 

Headteacher 
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